
 

19 September 2023 

 

Public Accountability and Works Committee 
NSW Parliament House 
6 Macquarie Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

 
Dear Committee, 
 
We have noticed an error in our submission to the NSW Government's use and management of consulting 
services (Consultants: corrosive and conflicted).  
 
We said that Mick Fuller is the former AFP Commissioner. He is the former NSW Police Commissioner.  
 
We request that this letter correcting the error be published. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bill Browne 
Director, Democracy & Accountability Program 
The Australia Institute 
 
 


